
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Cemetery Commission Appointments 
 
DATE:  June 3, 2024 

 
Background 
There are two vacancies on the Cemetery Commission after the resignations of Lisa 
Baer and Darlene Erickson. Both terms end December 31, 2025.  
 
Applicants 
The City received two applications for appointment to the Cemetery Commission, and 
Mayor Zierden has nominated Ms. Donna Hoelke and Mr. Don Erickson for 
appointment. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council confirm Mayor Zierden’s nomination of Donna 
Hoelke and Don Erickson to the Cemetery Commission to the vacant terms that end 
12/31/2025.    


